
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: request land compensation due to river recoursing in Sofronio Espanola,
Palawan
1 message

Toni Torres <tonitirona@gmail.com> Thu, May 20, 2021 at 12:20 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hi,

may i follow-up your response to this request please. 

Toni

On Tue, Apr 20, 2021 at 11:22 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Mam/Sir, 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. 
 
Printed and received by the ORED staff.  Thank you. 
 
MilnerMMacarandang 
PMD/RICTU Staff 
 
On Tue, Apr 20, 2021 at 8:47 AM Toni Torres <tonitirona@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear ED Ferrer & PENRO Santos,
 
Attached is my letter requesting compensation of 6,800sqm for the lost land
amounting to 6,755 sqm in Pulot Interior, Sofronio Espanola, Palawan.
 
I hope that you could look into my request despite the limitations brought by this
covid pandemic. I would be more willing to cooperate with your office on the
processes and procedures this will take.
 
Thank you,
 
Toni Torres
 
 
 
 

 
 
--  

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION 
P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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